From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 9/06/2025 2:26:36 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
09/06/2025

MS Erika Burmeister
28 Innes Rd RD
Manly vale NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

| again object to this proposal. Maccas has no place in Manly Vale. It is already too congested
in Rosebery St, there is already a KFC (which attracts ibises). The proposed adjustments
make it even worse for the locals to easily move around their streets.





